
PRESS RELEASE 

Call for Entries: PCC Video-Making Contest 

DEADLINE IS EXTENDED to January 5, 2018! 

Due to numerous requests from students, the Philippine Competition Commission 
(PCC) will extend the deadline for entries in the Video-Making Contest to January 5, 
2018 and announcement will be made in the same month via the PCC Official 
Facebook Page. 

The video-making contest is open to college students who may join as individuals or in 
groups of up to three (3) members. 

With views on competition making headway in many fronts—from commercial, legal, 
to academic—the antitrust commission takes a peek at how students interpret the 
theme “How does the Philippine Competition Act benefit the common Filipino?” 
through their creative executions. 

The challenge is to create a short film between 3-5 minutes that captures the theme. 
It can be in the form of a documentary, short story, music video, animation, and the 
like, in either Filipino or English. 

Entries will be judged based on the following criteria: 
Content (70%) 
Creativity of presentation (30%) 
Total: 100% 

Winners will receive P30,000 for the top prize, P20,000 for the 2nd prize, 
and P10,000 for the 3rd prize. 

https://www.facebook.com/competitionph
https://www.facebook.com/competitionph
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